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 Friday Note  

21st January 2022 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Reading Raffle 

Key Stage 1                     

Winners  55% Panda 

   

Key Stage 2 

Winners  85% Monkey 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Bumble Bee class for 100% attendance 

this week! 

Help your child with home reading  

Please can you make sure that you hear your child read 

their school reading book at least 4 days each week. 

This needs to be recorded in their reading record book. 

At KS1 we ask parents and carers to fill out the 

comments, whereas in KS2, the children should be 

recording what they have read and writing a comment. 

Both reading books and reading record books need to 

be in school EVERY DAY!  

 

Year 6 camp September 2022 

Year 5 children should have come home with a Year 6 

camp letter detailing plans for next September. We 

have asked for a £10 deposit by the end of this month 

to secure your place. We would also like to invite you 

to a camp meeting on Wednesday 6th July at 3.15pm.  

 

 

 

 

Year 4 camp May 2022 

Just a gentle reminder to keep on top of your payment 

plan for Greatwood camp in May 2022. If you are 

following the plan you should have paid £100 by the 

end of the month, leaving three monthly payments of 

£30 for February, March and April. If you need to check 

on your payment plan please call the school office.  

We would like to invite you to camp meeting on 

Wednesday 23rd March at 3.15pm to share kit lists and 

answer any questions that you may have.  

Diary Dates 

 
February 
Mon 7                 Children’s mental health week 
Tues 8                 Safer Internet Day  
Mon 21 - Fri 25      Half Term 
Mon 28  Pupils return to school  
 
March 
Mon 7  Parents Evening 
Thurs 10 Parents Evening 
Wed 23rd  Year 4 camp meeting  
 
April  
Tues 5  Easter Service 
Fri 8  Break up for Easter 
Mon 25  Pupils return to school  
 
May 
Wed 4 - Fri 6 Year 4 Camp  
Mon 9 - Fri 13 SATS week 
Mon 30 - Fri 3 Half Term  
 
June 
Mon 6  Pupils return to school  
Thurs 30 Sports Day  
Fri 1  Sports Day  
 
July 
Fri 1   Westfield School is 100 years old 
Thur 21  Schools out for Summer 
 
Community News 
The Radstock Neighbourhood Policing team are 
holding a “Bike Register” event this Saturday (22nd Jan) 
from 10.30am at Tom Huyton Park, Radstock. 
  
This is an opportunity for members of the public to get 
their Bicycles registered on a National Data Base for 
free. 
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